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Dear Ms Chadwick, I am writing in opposition to Purgatory"s proposed expansion. I am very concerned about the water shed and the reintroduction of the Colorado 
Cutthroat trout that was Just accomplished after a herculean effort on part of the Colorado Fish and Game dept. That along with it being Lynx habitat is also a 
contraindication to the expansion, especially since lynx have been sited in the area. 

I also believe there Is some wonderful beginner terrain off of chair 4. If anything, this chair should be replaced which would make it much easier for beginners to 
access and allow for faster access as it is now a terribly slow lift. This way they coil just replace a lift and utilize terrain that is seldom used at this time. It would 
also help In alleviating crowds at the base area. I feel that Purgatory needs to take care of the area they presently have before expanding further. 

Respectfully, Jeff and Brenda Nelson 
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